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National Association of Federally-Insured Credit Unions

May 21, 2018
The Honorable Pete Sessions The Honorable James McGovern
Chairman Ranking Member

- Committee on Rules Committee on Rules
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.,C. 20515

‘Re: 8. 2155, the Economic Growth, Regulatory Relief, and Consumer Protection Act
Dear Chairman Sessions and Ranking Member McGovern:

On behalf of the National Association of Federally-Insured Credit Unions (NAFCU), the only
trade association exclusively representing the federal interests of our nation's federally-insured
credit unions, I write to thank you for scheduling today's meeting on S. 2155, the Economic
Growth, Regulatory Relief, and Consumer Protection Act. 1 also write to urge you to have the
House consider S. 2155 under a closed rule to avoid any amendments that could impact the
future of the bill.

As you know, S. 2155 has been negotiated amongst both the House and Senate over the course
of the past several months. This bipartisan legislation is an important step to provide credit
unions with regulatory relief. NAFCU asks the Committee to advance this legislation, and we
urge the House to support it.

We thank you for your atiention to this issue and your consideration of this measure. If you have
any questions, or would like further information, please do not hesifate to contact me or
NAFCU's Vice President of Legislative Affairs Brad Thaler at (703) 842-2204 or by email at
bthaler@nafcu.org,.

Sincerely,

e

B. Dan Bergef

cc: Members of the House Rules Committee
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